



Committee Meeting Minutes

03/02/11

Meeting Started: 18:00

Meeting Finished: 18:45

Present:

Ben Clark (Secretary)
Andrew Buchan (Records and Publicity)
Jess Turberville (Social Secretary)
Jonathan Ellis (Vice Chair)
Kimberley Taylor (Treasurer)
Mat Cole (Equipment Officer)
Mike Furlong (Team Captain)
Thomas Cram (Chairman)

Absent:

Elliot Hill (Novice Rep)

Competitions:

Warwick BUTTS – 5th February

Matt Owain and Mike not in bus, Owain willing to fit 3 people in his car.
Someone has to stay to sell B.U.T.T.s badges, the club is encouraged to stay but it is understood.

County Champs – 6th February

Jack not on target list, Mike will get this checked.
Timo didn't own suitable trousers, Mike will lend him something.
Club will be staying the whole day, Matt will need to leave early so will be taking a car.
Leaving at 08:00 meet up at 07:45

BUTC (Edinburgh) – 19th February

Mike has been in contact with Denise, the plan is to obtain a half sized coach (22-28 people) for the club, Nottingham and Nottingham Trent, Nottingham want to bring 15 people and should split the cost between people.

Mike will choose accommodation based on what the others are arranging.

Tom would like the Hit and Miss target in practice to select people.

BUCS Indoors (Cardiff) – 5th March, entries due by 17th February

All members going to BUCS will need to pay a £5 fee like last year, an email will be sent out to members of the club explaining what needs to be done.

The Union will be able to pay £15 per person

A decision between staying two or one night needs to be made.



Committee Meeting Minutes

03/02/11

BUTTS Indoor Champs / Ball (Warwick) – 12th March

Need to reserve the coach for the whole day. Again we need to stress that the champs and the ball occur on the same day but are independent events.

Outdoor competitions – which do we want to enter as a club?

3rd April, Meriden Shoot: This will probably be full but Mike is looking to grab a spot. The event will take place two days at the end of term.

24th April, Jean Gamble Memorial shoot, occurs on Easter Sunday so not a lot of people will be around

Mike will send Ben a list of all outdoor shootings

Outdoor grounds:

Tom and Mike will be having a meeting with AU, SDC and Estates meeting on the 18th of February. Ideally the committee would like towers pitch with suitable storage at suitable times to get the novices ready for outdoor competitions.

Novices need to be encouraged to purchase their own kit, currently the majority of equipment won't reach the required distances, and Mat will send an email round regarding this.

Socials:

Jess will create another group for next Hey Ewe, as it looks Trampoline Club will not be participating in the joint warm up. It's a particularly good day to do this since the session is cancelled.

A suggested date for the skittles social was the 26th of March, 2 weeks after BUCS. Jess will try to book this date during the next few weeks.

Fund Raising:

The committee would like a way to raise funds for general use next year since the budget this year has got quite tight, especially with the Isle of Man transport trip.

A suggestion was made by Tom to ask for a small charge for "have a go" sessions at various Loughborough Students Archery. Similarly events held by the town community might want to involve the archery club.

Another suggestion by Mike was to do chores for the academic staff, although the reception of this by the club is likely to be negative.



Committee Meeting Minutes

03/02/11

B.U.T.T.S. Outdoors:

Tom is trying to book Hollywell pitch for the 21st of May.

Getting kit down there will be difficult, so will apply for help from SDC or Mike/James Cowie with a hall van to transport it down.

Sessions:

Monday 7 th February	–	Mathew Cole	
Tuesday 8 th February	–	Kimberley Taylor	
Wednesday 9 th February	–		Session Cancelled
Friday 11 th February	–	Jonathan Ellis	
Monday 14 th February	–	Andrew Buchan	
Tuesday 15 th February	–	Thomas Cram	
Wednesday 16 th February	–	Jess Turberville	
Friday 18 th February	–		Session Cancelled

The next committee meeting will be held on Thursday 17th February 2011, 7pm in the Whitworth building.

Ben Clark
LSAC Secretary '10 – '11